
  
 

 

 

 

October 15, 2024 

 

Board Memo 156-2024: Supervisor Shooting in St. Paul, MN 

 

Executive Board, 

 

NAPS has been informed by USPS HQ that a supervisor from St. Paul, MN was shot multiple times by a 

carrier. 

 

Police say 50-year-old Roy Varghese was the man shot by a 28-year-old man while working at the post office 

along West 7th Street near I-35E in St. Paul Sunday afternoon. Police say Varghese suffered life-threatening 

injuries after being shot multiple times. The suspect was arrested about a mile away from the post office facility. 

 

We will share updates as made available.  Please keep Roy and his family in your prayers. 

 

Thank you and be safe. 
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